. 400090909999

From: Steve Bloomfield <stevenb@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org>

Sent: 02 September 2021 09:05

To: Aldridge, Steven

Subject: Planning application 19/000053/CM - Proposed sand and gravel quarry etc. on Land at Lea Castle

Farm, Wolverley Road, Broadwaters, Kidderminster

Dear Steve,

Thank you for sending us the additional information for this application. We note the contents of the various associated
documents, and in particular the commentary submitted in relation to T22, about which we have raised concerns in the
past. The submitted details respond positively to our comments and we are now content that the tree can be retained
and protected in line with current guidance. Accordingly, we do not wish to object or comment further and we are
content to defer to the opinions of the council’s ecologists for all on-site biodiversity considerations.

| hope that these comments are of use to you but please do not hesitate to contact us again if we can be of further
assistance.

Best Wishes,
Steve

Steven Bloomfield
Senior Conservation Officer — Planning

Sign up for our e-newsletter, email@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org with “Subscribe” in the subject line to find out
what’s happening

Worcestershire Wildlife Trust Lower Smite Farm Smite Hill Hindlip Worcester WR3 8SZ
Telephone: 01905 754919 * Fax: 01905 755868

Email: enquiries@worcestershirewildlifetrust.org * Website: www.worcswildlifetrust.co.uk
Registered in England as a Charity and a Company limited by guarantee.
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"3\ Thank you to nature for supporting us all every day & through very challenging times
To say thank you too, why not join us www.worcswildlifetrust.co.uk/membership
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